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of staffing challenges - faculty, technical and support staff - that they are all facing.  (see 

“Common Themes” submission) 
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approach, it is recommended that the Department of Anatomy develop a strategic 

research plan which would target specific directions for future development and 

complement the multi-disciplinary research themes identified as priorities within the 

Faculty of Health Sciences. 

 

4.  GRADUATE PROGRAM:  The Department of Anatomy faces the same challenge as 

other units in the Basic Health Sciences group in the recruitment of graduate students, 

particularly at the doctoral level.  The IARC is recommending that the Departments work 

together to develop a recruiting strategy that will highlight the active interdisciplinary 

research environment and reach beyond the pool of Queen's undergraduate Life Sciences 

students to attract students from across the country and around the world.  (see “Common 

Themes” submission) 

 

Outcomes of the Review: 
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